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 Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Vape Dangers (Correction to letter dated 12/01/2024) 
  
In the letter dated 12/01/2024 I stated 
 
 Please note that vapes containing CBD with a THC content of less than 0.2% are currently legal in 
the UK – but clearly not for children 
 
Apologies, this was incorrect.  It should have stated that vapes containing CBD with any level of THC 
is illegal no matter how small the amount. 
 
Additionally, if you suspect any shop of selling legal vapes to children, please contact your local 
trading standards team at your local authority (not the licensing team). 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Inspector Graham Norman 
SW police Safer Schools Team  
Graham.norman2@met.police.uk  
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